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UPDATED 06.30.14: 
 

Due to the length of time that Scott has been missing, detectives have now 
categorized this investigation as a missing endangered person.   
 

Detectives are following up with all leads and would like to speak to any of 
Scott’s acquaintances to attempt to gather more information surrounding her 
disappearance. 
 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing person is urged to 
contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department at 954-828-5700, Detective Brice 
Brittenum at 954-828-5898 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
 

ORIGINAL 06.27.14 (Capt. F. Sousa): 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public 
in locating a missing female. 
 

Trukita Jaquita Scott was last seen on June 26
th. 

 Her parents became 
concerned when she did not return home or pick up her kids from daycare.  Law 
enforcement officials have conducted a canvass of the area and have not been 
able to locate her. 
 

Scott is described as a 24 year old, B/F, 5’06”, 135lbs., and medium build.  It is 
unknown what she was last wearing.  She is known to drive a 2007 Nissan 
Altima, Champagne in color, bearing Florida License Plate BCVX16. 
 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing person is 
encouraged to contact Detective Rosalind Wilson at 954-828-5570. 
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